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Date: 15th October, 2017  

Dear Valued Parent,  

We are pleased to inform you that Kindergarten is celebrating “I Care Week” from  

15th Oct-22nd Oct.  

Our Objective: During this week we are focusing on the moral values of Sharing, Caring 

and showing Empathy.  

Hence our students will conduct a donation drive for the following items:  

1) Old clothes in good state to be washed and packed well  

2) Old Story Books (not torn or tattered)  

3) Old Water Bottles and Bags  

These above items you can send with your child to the school well packed and labeled 

with your child’s name. The items will be collected and donated to the NGO.  

Thanking you in anticipation.  

Team - KG 


